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29/11/2023  15:08:372023/3076/L OBJ Hugh Cullum Dear Tania,

We strongly object to this application. Brick buildings should never be painted as it does visual harm to the 

building (listed in this case) and the conservation area and also does permanent damage to the bricks. It 

would set a very dangerous precedent if this were to be approved. The paint must be very carefully removed 

by an accredited specialist company.

Kind regards,

Hugh

Hugh Cullum. 

for Bloomsbury Conservation area Advisory committee
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